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Generics save money
Generic drugs work just as well as brand name drugs. 
Your pharmacy may give you a generic drug instead 
of a brand name drug your doctor ordered. If you get 
a brand name drug, you may have a copay for it. Find 
out about your drug benefits, including any copay you 
may have. Check myuhc.com/CommunityPlan. Or 
call Member Services toll-free at 1-800-903-5253, 
TTY 711.

Fight the flu
Time for your annual vaccine
The flu virus is very common. It can cause serious problems and 
even death. An annual flu vaccine is the best protection. You and 
your children aged 6 months and older should get one each year. 

The flu season can begin as early as October. Every flu season is 
different. Even healthy people can get very sick from 
the flu and spread it to others. When more people 
get vaccinated, less flu infection can spread 
throughout the community.

AMC-044-MI-CAID

Your best shot. There is no cost 
for flu shots. The best place to get 
one is at your primary care provider’s 

(PCP’s) office. You can also get one at any 
clinic or store that accepts your plan. Visit 
myuhc.com/CommunityPlan or use the 
Health4MeTM app to find a location near you.

UnitedHealthcare Community Plan
 PO Box 30991 
Salt Lake City, UT 84130-0991



Get it all. Want more information on our Quality program? 
Call Member Services toll-free at 1-800-903-5253, TTY 711.

Check it out.  
To find a new PCP, visit  
myuhc.com/CommunityPlan  

or use the Health4Me app. Or call us  
toll-free at 1-800-903-5253, TTY 711.
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Your partner 
in health
Your primary care provider (PCP) 
provides or coordinates your health 
care. He or she is your partner in health. 
It’s important for your PCP to be a good 
fit for you.

You want to feel comfortable talking with 
your PCP. You need a PCP with an office 
location and hours that work for you. 
You may want a PCP who speaks your 
language or understands your culture. 
You might prefer a male or a female 
PCP. If your PCP isn’t right for you,  
you can switch at any time. 

You can learn more about plan  
providers online or by phone. 
Information available includes:

  Address and phone number
  Qualifications
  Specialty
  Board certification
  Languages they speak
  Medical school 
  Residency

Top quality
Our quality improvement results
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan has a Quality Improvement 
program. It works to give members better care and services. 
Each year we report how well we are doing.  

Last year, one of our goals was to increase the number of 
members who had dental checkups. We sent members 
information about how important it is to have regular dental 
checkups. We found that in many areas, more of our members 
did go for dental checkups.  

Another goal we had was to increase the number of children 
who received yearly checkups. We sent members information 
about how important it is for their children to see their doctor 
every year for vaccines and screenings. We still want to improve 
in this area. In the coming year we want more of our members 
to get:

  Preventive screenings
  Vaccinations
  Physical exams

We also survey our members each year. We want to see how well 
we are meeting their needs. Our 2017 surveys showed mostly 
higher scores in how members rated their health care. In the 
coming year we will work on improving how members rate their 
doctors. We have given our doctors tip sheets on what members 
like so they can better serve them.
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Time for  
a change
Teens have different health 
care needs than children. Is 
your teen ready to leave the 
pediatrician? It may be time 
to switch to a primary care 
provider who treats adults.  
Your daughter may need a 
woman's health provider such 
as an OB/GYN.  

We can help your teen choose 
the right provider. Visit  
myuhc.com/CommunityPlan 
or use the Health4Me app. Or 
call Member Services toll-free  
at 1-800-903-5253, TTY 711.

Health equity
We receive data about you. This data may include your race, ethnicity, 
and the language you speak. We use this data to help us understand your 
health care needs. We may use it to improve the services we provide by:

  Finding disparities in care
  Providing services in other languages
  Creating programs that meet your needs
  Sharing your language with your health care providers

We do not use this data to deny coverage or limit benefits. We take this 
information seriously. We have safety measures in place. We limit who 
can enter our work sites. We limit who can see your information. We 
require passwords to access our computers. 

Learn more. Want more information on our health equity programs? 
Visit uhc.com/about-us/health-equity. You may also call Member 
Services toll-free at 1-800-903-5253, TTY 711 for more information.

Vote!
Make your voice heard.
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan’s board of directors has an opening. 
The job of the board is to make decisions that affect the health plan and its 
members. Some people who serve on the board are members just like you. 
Eligible members must:

  Be at least 18 years old
  Be available to attend four quarterly meetings each year (in-person at the 
health plan office or, if that is not possible, by calling in to the board meeting)
  Serve for a three-year term

Here’s how. Nominate an eligible adult member any time of the day through 
January 19, 2018 by calling 1-800-753-2630. You must leave your name,  
ID number, a daytime phone number and the name of the candidate you  
are nominating. You can only vote once and must be at least 18 years old.



Member Services Find a doctor, ask benefit 
questions, or voice a complaint, in any language (toll-free). 
1-800-903-5253, TTY 711

Our website and app Find a provider, read  
your Member Handbook, or see your ID card, 
wherever you are. 
myuhc.com/CommunityPlan 
Health4MeTM

MyHealthLineTM If you qualify, you can get a 
smartphone and a monthly service plan at no cost. 
UHCmyHealthLine.com

Text4baby Get FREE text messages on your cell 
phone each week to match your stage of pregnancy. 
Sign up by texting the word BABY or BEBE to 
511411. Then enter the participant code HFS. 

Healthy First Steps® Get support throughout  
your pregnancy. 
1-800-599-5985, TTY 711

Baby BlocksTM Get rewards for timely prenatal and 
well-baby care. 
UHCBabyBlocks.com

KidsHealth® Get reliable information on health topics 
for and about kids. 
UHC.com/MIkids 

Resource corner
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Diabetes and gum disease
People with diabetes are two to four times more likely to 
develop gum disease. This may be because they get infections 
more easily. Their gum disease is also more severe. It produces 
50 percent more bone and tooth loss. People with poorly 
controlled diabetes are especially at risk.

Gum disease also makes it harder for people with diabetes 
to control their blood sugar. That is because it increases 
inflammation, which can raise blood sugar levels. Treating 
gum disease will help control your blood sugar.

Common signs of gum disease include:

  Red and swollen gums that bleed when you brush or floss
  Gums that have pulled away from the teeth
  Bad breath
  Permanent teeth that become loose
  Changes in the way your teeth fit together

Keeping your gums healthy will make it easier to control your 
diabetes. And controlling your diabetes will make it easier to 
avoid or manage gum disease. It’s a win-win approach.

New vision vendor
On September 1, 2017, UnitedHealthcare Community Plan 
began using March Vision. You will now use March Vision 
providers for eye care services such as eye exams and glasses. 
There are no changes to your benefits. However, you may need 
to choose a different vision doctor. 

Questions? Call Member Services at 1-800-903-5253, from 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. We’re here to help.

Know your benefits. The State of Michigan Medicaid 
program, not UnitedHealthcare Community Plan, covers 
dental services. You can go to any dentist that accepts 

Medicaid and present your green mihealth card. Call 1-800-642-3195 
or ask your DHS Case Worker for more details.


